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May 2022 Daughters of the Republic of Texas 

From the President: 

Happy Mothers’ Day to all the moms and 
grandmothers amongst us! We hope you feel 
well-celebrated! This has been a crazy-busy 
month for the San Jacinto Chapter. The three-
day San Jacinto Celebration was well-
attended by our members. We awarded cer-
tificates to our five scholarship winners on 
April 21st. On April 22 – 23rd, we set up a 
table surrounded by our many flags and 
taught Texas History to dozens of children. 
Some of us even participated in running from 
Santa Anna in the Runaway Scrape re-
enactment! April 29 – 30th we were well-
represented at the San Jacinto Symposium 
with a dinner at Miki Norton’s home and our 
Country Store set up at U of H Downtown. 

Maybe I’m biased, being an educator, but 
one of the most important things our Chap-
ter does is support education in our commu-
nity. On May 1st, we held an Education Re-
ception at the Log House where we honored 
our scholarship winners, our essay contest 
winner, and our Teachers of the Year. This is 
such a special day. Please make plans to join 
us next year! This year we honored five high 
school seniors: Elizabeth Ivey, Madi Jones, 
Jonathan Marin, Cartrius Phipps, and Jade 
Torres. They and their families were fascinat-
ed with the story of the Log House and en-
joyed tours led by our members. We also 
honored Allison Harris, 4th grade Teacher of 
the Year nominated by member and principal 
of her school, Vanessa Flores; and Phillip 
Nelson, 7th grade Teacher nominated by Tish 
Wolter and her daughter Lorien. A special 
treat was Anthony Klementich, 7th grader, 
reading his essay on Sam Houston. 

Please make your reservations for two things 
coming up: Our Luncheon June 2nd at Brae-
burn Country Club and the State Convention 
May 25th – 27th in Austin. Hope to see you 
there! 
 

-Beth Garrett McCarty 
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Coming Up Next Month: June Luncheon 

 

Please join us for our June Luncheon at 

Braeburn Country Club 

11:30 a.m. 

June 2, 2022 

 
It’s time to pay your dues! 

 
Please see page 4 and page 7 for the various ways to pay your 
dues and the details that go with it. Pay by May 31 to enter our 

dessert drawing!! 
 
 

Below is the QR code to pay your dues online: 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Pay in May Campaign 

A Big THANK YOU from Gwen Koch 

 

Thank you Social Committee Volunteers Carla 
Brown, Susan Caraway, Gwen 

Koch, Beth McCarty, Sharolyn Wood, and Lu-
anne Zacek for setting up and providing the 

delicious refreshments at our May 1 Reception 
honoring our SJC Scholarship winners, 

Teachers of the year, Essay Contest Winner and 
their families.  



Membership Corner! 

 

Congratulations 
to the following new members 

who will be initiated at our 
June 2, 2022 Luncheon  
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Pictured left: Log House 
Volunteers: Heather 
Henderson, Mary DiSte-
fano and Barbara Short. 
 
Pictured right: Beautifi-
cation—mulch and soil 
with sod coming. Broken 
pieces of stone from old 
stepping stones now line 
the Camilla bushes. We 
will finish the bed with a 
soaker hose to get the 
bushes through the hot 

weather without getting water on the restored logs.  
 
 
 
Margaret’s Amaryllises: Margaret Standard’s niec-
es offered the Chapter Amaryllis bulbs from Mar-
garet’s garden in The Heights. Luanne Zacek and 
Sharolyn Wood helped gather the bulbs which are 
blooming in the planter below the Log House din-
ing room windows. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
First Log House rental to the 
public, post-Covid. Since 
March 2020, chapter mem-
bers have continued to rent 
the Log House for events—
baby showers, a brides-
maids’ luncheon and holiday 
parties. Monday, May 9 was 
the first public event sched-
uled for 80 nurses from MD 
Anderson who enjoyed a ca-
tered barbecue. 
 
 
   -From Sharolyn Wood 
   5th VP; Chair, Log House Committee 
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News from the Log House 
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Pay in May Campaign 

Do you have ancestors who lived in Kerr County, Texas? If so, the book Camp 
Verde by Joseph Luther is a tome you should read. It covers the Verde Valley, 
south of Kerrville, from prehistoric times through the native tribes and Spanish 
who lived there, then covers the famous people and places of the Republic, and 
concludes with the Civil War. The formation of the Texas Rangers is covered in 
depth, including bios of several of the men who fought with the Rangers. There 
are several chapters about the U.S. Army in Texas and the years Camp Verde 
served as a Confederate Army Post. 

An interesting story happened in 1856. Jefferson Davis secured $30,000 from 
Congress to purchase 32 camels from the Middle East “for military purposes”. 
These camels were permanently stationed at Camp Verde where they were used to 
pursue the Indians and transport burdens. When the Confederates seized Camp 
Verde in 1861, there were over 80 camels, and most of them were set free to 
roam the range. 

If you enjoy Texas History, this book is filled with the people and battles of our frontier days. 

Book Corner 
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(See yearbook for details) 

June 

June Luncheon, 11:30 a.m.           June 2 

Third Thursday Log House Workday, 9:30 a.m.    June 16 

Monthly Saturday Open House, 1-3 p.m.            June 18 

CRT Annual Convention, Denton                          June 24-25 

Monthly Saturday Open House, 1-3 p.m.             July 16 

Third Thursday Log House Workday, 9:30 a.m.     July 21 

SJC - 2021~2022  Calendar of Events     

May 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Country Store 

always hard at work! 

Gwen Koch 

With 

 Sherry Jenkins 

April 30 at U of H Downtown  

Attention all members!! 

If you have not yet done so, please fill out the 

attached Member Biographical Form.  

Every member needs to have one on file! 

Please complete and return to our Chaplain, Luanne 

Zacek as soon as possible. 

Bring it to one of our Chapter meetings or email 

it to Luanne at  

lzacek@hotmail.com  

Thank you Social Committee 
Volunteers Carla Brown, Kathleen 

Gutierrez, Gwen Koch, Beth McCarty, 
and Sharolyn Wood 

for setting up 
and providing 

the delicious refreshments for the 
May 5 meeting and memorial.  

Thelma Maresh Scholarship Award Winners 

Attention all members!! 

Cookbooks are still  

available from the  

Country Store! 

These make a great gift! 

Contact Gwen Koch to purchase 

one or many!! 

Another Big THANK YOU from Gwen Koch 
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May 1 Education Reception 

May 2022 

 

 

 

 
Anthony Klementich, 7th grader at  

Pershing Middle school  
Winner of the 7th Grade Essay Contest  

Allison Harris, 4th grade 
Teacher of the Year  

Phillip Nelson, 7th grade 
Teacher of the Year  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2022 Thelma Maresh Scholarship winners at the May 1 Reception 
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San Jacinto Day Ceremony and Festivities 

May 2022 

 

Victory at San Jacinto ~ “Keeping Texas History Alive” 

San Jacinto Weekend was a huge success at the San Jacinto Battle-
ground as we celebrated 186 years of Texas Independence. In addition 
to the official ceremony on April 21, our chap-
ter sponsored a booth at the Battleground on 
both Friday and Saturday. 

Friday was “School Day” and there were ap-
proximately 1000 school children from the 
fourth and seventh grade in attendance. We 
had a Flag display of 15 flags along with some 

pioneer artifacts and a large bin of cotton. The cotton with the seeds was a big hit with 
the children. In addition we had Texas themed coloring pages and a poster of the “The 
Surrender Tree” by William Huddle. 

Heather Henderson and Roni Thelen were kept busy talking to all 
the children and passing out Texas Flag Pledge cards and the San Jacinto Battle Flag post-
cards. We were also joined by Robyn Davis, Carl Hill, Joseph Tennant, and David Martin, Sons 
of the Republic of Texas and Texas Army. 

Saturday was the Festival Day and the Battle Re-enactment. If 
we thought it was windy on Friday, Saturday was much worse, 
hence all the water bottles on the tables being used as 
weights. Several of our members came in period dress. Cat 
Baen held a CRT outing. Tish Wolter and her daughter Lorien 
were there in period dress. Lorien portrayed Dilue Rose Harris 

and both she and her mom participated in the Runaway Scrape. 

Beth McCarty, Trudi Becht, Debra Grigsby, Kathleen Vossler and her mom were 
also there to assist at our booth. Special thanks to Roni Thelen for all the pictures. Please check out our Face-
book page for many more. Kathy Vossler, Carolyn Gilbert, and Heather Henderson also contributed. Roni Thelen 
came again on Saturday and brought several family members including her son Anthony. 

Everyone stayed busy throughout the day visiting with the public, sharing knowledge about Texas history and 

passing out the information we had. What a wonderful feeling it is to know that as we promoted Texas History, 

we reached out to so many people. We clearly achieved our mission to perpetuate the 

memory and spirit of the men and women who achieved and maintained the independ-

ence of Texas.       - by Eron Tynes 
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May 5 Chapter Meeting and Memorial Service 

May 2022 

 

 

 







 

 

  




